
MAY THE LORD  
GIVE YOU PEACE!

Thank you for surpassing 
your parish’s Diocesan 
Annual Appeal goal. 
Your generosity truly 
humbles me. By supporting this year’s 
Diocesan Annual Appeal and the 
ministries supported by the Diocesan 
Annual Appeal demonstrate that 
when we are United as one in 
One, we as a Church achieve 
many wonderful things. Our 
diocesan ministries strengthened 
by your financial support ensures 
we can continue to carry out our 
mission; to worship God, teach 
the Catholic faith, and serve the 
needs of the human person. Again 
Congratulations! May God continue 
to bless you abundantly and the 
good works you do.

Bishop William P. Callahan 
Servant of God,  
Fr. Joseph Walijewski pray for us!


